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News 
The TechWhiz project, “Sign Language Dictionary of Technical Terms for Education”, is an 
ERASMUS+ funded project that started on 1st of January 2022 under the coordination of the 
Medidata (PT) and a partnership of another 5 organizations, namely, Instituto Politecnico Do 
Porto in Portugal, the Hellenic Mediterranean University in Greece, the University of Maribor 
in Slovenia, the University of Siegen in Germany and the European Association of Career 
Guidance in Cyprus. 

TechWhiz partner’s online meetings 
On March 1st and June 13th partners met online to discuss current status of the project and 
agree on future actions. Τhe consortium confirmed the excellent cooperation between its 
members and the objectives for the next period of completion of the project were set. 
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TechWhiz Results  
The project’ results are almost ready!!! We are happy to report that the project is proceeding 
well, and the main tools that will be produced in the project, namely the TechWhiz Studio (an 
application to configure sign language), TechWhiz Gloss Loader (a web-based solution to 
facilitate interpretation of the spoken language to sign language) and TechWhiz Dictionary (an 
online dictionary that will define the searched terms in a sign language using the visualisation 
from the Studio and the definitions from the Gloss Loader), are close to complete. The tools 
should soon become available to try for yourself. We will make sure to let you know when this 
happens. 
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